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The thought that government will dictate a person's electrical needs is 
so communistic as to be ludicrous. 

While the people on the commission feel that they are helping the 
situation, in reality, they are only delaying the inevitable. If 
building permits are issued, there will be more people living in this 
state. You cannot refute numbers. More facilities will need to be 
built. To think otherwise is to hide your head in the sand. If there 
isn't enough utilities or water to support more growth, then the 
decision needs to be made as such. 

Bob and Heidi Carlseen 

1774 South Point Dr 

Bonita, CA 




